
  
 

 
T-Shirts to Support Breast Cancer Awareness 

 
 
The Millersville University Police will be selling t-shirts and patches on Monday, Sept. 24 to raise 
money for breast cancer awareness. T-shirts will be available at the Juice Bar in the Student 
Memorial Center (SMC) from 11 a.m. to 1 p.m. All proceeds with be given to Breast-A-Ville and 
Diana & Marsha Breast Cancer Awareness Center.  
 
When: Monday, Sept. 24 from 11a.m. – 1 p.m. 
Where: At the Student Memorial Center Juice Bar. 
Why: To raise money for breast cancer awareness. 
 
 
 
 


